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If you are new or visiting our church, look out for the people wearing yellow flower 
brooches.  They are part of our welcoming team, and would love to have a chat and get 
to know you! Also, don’t forget to fill in a ‘Welcome’ card so that we can stay in contact.

Sunday 20 October - Pentecost 22

10am	 Combined Worship (+live broadcast)	 Rev. Ian Ferguson / Rev. Chris Waddell 

This week’s Bible readings: Psalm 104:1, 10-12, 24-30; Philippians 3:12-21; Mark 10:35-45

Welcome 
GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centered community that meets God and shares in that 

unconditional love.  We welcome all those who are worshipping with us  
here in the church or via our Broadcast Ministry - we are glad you are here!

Weekly Bulletin

Sunday 27 October - Pentecost 23

8.30am	 Contemplative incl. Holy Communion 	 Rev. Ian Ferguson 

10am	 Worship (+live broadcast)	 Rev. Ian Ferguson / Rev. Chris Waddell 

5pm	 FEAST (Please bring a plate of food to share) 	  Rev. Chris Waddell

http://www.gwuc.org.au


Request To the Congregation 

Church Council are making a request to the 
congregation for the donation of foreign 
currency through a collection box which will be 
placed on the office counter.  
Foreign currency (notes and coins) are usually (if 
you are like me) put in a drawer or, placed in a 

jar, and most likely, forgotten about.   
The funds will be donated to Uniting World which is the International Aid 
Agency of the Uniting Church.   
Any queries, please contact:  George Abraham 0413 431 888 

Don't’ 
forget  

to check the letter 
rack today (near the 

GWUC library).  There 
are quite a few 

letters - and may 
be something 

for you?



World Community Day Service

In the Glen Waverley/Mt. Waverley area, the 
service will be held on Friday 25 October at Glen 
Waverley Uniting Church (cnr. Bogong Ave. and 
Kingsway, Glen Waverley) at 2pm. Afternoon tea 
will be served after the service.   
The theme is “Young Women and Older Women 
Working Together (Unified by the Spirit in 
Ministry)”.   It is based  on the Asian Church 
Women’s Liturgy prepared by the National 
Council of Churches in India: Commission for 
Women’s Concern.   
The Fellowship of the Least Coin will be collected 
from churches in our area, at the service. 
The service will be live streamed. 
Please contact Jan Clear on 0419 589 175 for 
more details.

Thank you! 
 Many thanks to everyone who 

contributed to the success of 
our fete on Saturday. Your 

help in planning, setting 
up, packing down, 
collecting goods, 
pricing, making, 

baking, manning stalls, 
purchasing items and 
being part of the fun is 

certainly appreciated.  We 
hope to have preliminary 

results for you this 
morning.

The UnitingWorld Everything in Common Gift 
Catalogue is out now for Christmas. It’s filled 
with gifts that fight poverty through health, 
education, leadership and income opportunities. 
You can browse the full range of life-changing 
gifts for all budgets on the Everything in 
Common website. 

Everything in Common gifts are a great way to 
make a difference in the world as well as share 
the hope, peace, joy and love of the Christmas 
season. Why not get on top of some of your 
Christmas shopping and browse the full range of 
gifts today.

https://click.information.unitingworld.org.au/?qs=655628f08ff0a917881de1ef8b047a0a7c16dbbd830ceff3147c02f044086904abf940e704b35d02fad3d4f73652856a2e983b1ab69e82cc77d587bd4c305ca9
https://click.information.unitingworld.org.au/?qs=655628f08ff0a917881de1ef8b047a0a7c16dbbd830ceff3147c02f044086904abf940e704b35d02fad3d4f73652856a2e983b1ab69e82cc77d587bd4c305ca9
https://click.information.unitingworld.org.au/?qs=655628f08ff0a9170a375afd39f4376e28e1e510596ee657021bdfb3692b55a65b7ef27c133feac38f9ed290bbd56627601cb5f2045283382ceaba811ab8fd8d
https://click.information.unitingworld.org.au/?qs=655628f08ff0a9170a375afd39f4376e28e1e510596ee657021bdfb3692b55a65b7ef27c133feac38f9ed290bbd56627601cb5f2045283382ceaba811ab8fd8d


Contact Us: 
Ministry Team 

Rev. Ian Ferguson - Minister of the Word  
0438 547 842 

iferguson@gwuc.org.au 

Rev. Chris Waddell - Minister of the Word  
0418 373 065 

chris.waddell.gwuc@gmail.com 

Di Paterson - Pastoral Care Worker  
0400 961 052 

 dpaterson7@bigpond.com 

Church Office 
Joanne Boldiston - Office Manager 

Mon - Fri: 9am - 3.30pm  
9560 3580 

Emails: office@gwuc.org.au or 
minteamandoffice@gwuc.org.au 

Website:  gwuc.org.au 

GWUC Westpac Bank Account Details: 
  Account Name: Uniting Church Glen Waverley  

BSB: 033 052   
Account Number: 92 2198

What’s On… 
MONDAY 21 OCTOBER

10.00am	 GOMERs 	 Fellowship 
8.00pm 	 Badminton	 Hall

TUESDAY 22 OCTOBER 
10.00am	 The Hub	 Foyer 
10.00am	 UCAF Committee	 Room 4 
10.00am	 Playgroup	 Room 2/3 
WEDNESDAY 23 OCTOBER

8.00pm 	 Free Spirit 	 Church 
THURSDAY 24 OCTOBER 

10.00am	 Seniors’ Morning Tea @ The Hub 
11.15am	 English Conversation Class	 Room 4 
8.00pm 	 Badminton	 Hall 
FRIDAY 25 OCTOBER  

10.00am	 Choir of Hope	 Church 
2.00pm	 World Community Day Service	 Church 
7.00pm 	 Youth Group - Balloon Frenzy	 Hall  
MONDAY 28 OCTOBER

10.00am	 GOMERs 	 Fellowship 
10.00am	 Craft Group 	 Room 1 
8.00pm 	 Badminton	 Hall

TUESDAY 29 OCTOBER 
10.00am	 The Hub	 Foyer 
10.00am	 Playgroup	 Room 2/3 
2.00pm	 Funeral of Donna Vanclay	  
WEDNESDAY 30 OCTOBER

8.00pm 	 Free Spirit 	 Church 
THURSDAY 31 OCTOBER 

9.30am	 The Hub Small Group Committee	 Rm 2 
11.15am	 English Conversation Class	 Room 4 
8.00pm 	 Badminton	 Hall 
FRIDAY 1 NOVEMBER  

10.00am	 Choir of Hope	 Church 
7.00pm 	 Youth Group - Something Fruity	 Hall  

Hymn Singing

St Luke’s Uniting Church, Essex Road, Mt 
Waverley, will be holding a HYMN SINGING 
session on Sunday, November 17th starting at 
5pm.  All are welcome. 
For 2024 this will replace the customary 
Ecumenical Hymn Singing Service. 
Our organist, Colleen Wood, is happy to take 
requests from the floor so there is no need for 
prior indication of hymns. 
At the conclusion of the singing, about 6.30pm, a 
pizza meal will be provided in Hall 2, with a 
suggested donation of $5 per head to cover costs.  
For more information please contact Jan Clear 
0419 589 175.
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